

Book April  
Oct 23

10

William L. Garrison Esq

Boston or Roxbury

Ms. A. 1. 2. v. 11 p. 68

I wish to procure the annexed bill of Job Type  
for the ~~the~~ Job's press, and as some skill I suppose is required  
to see the type are good, and as sometimes happens that  
good hand types may ~~be~~ be procured cheap which  
will answer every purpose of ours. I take the liberty to  
request you to purchase the annexed bill of type  
& I will be accountable to you for them, let the  
bill be made out in my name, as Mr Hale is under  
age, & should any thing happen that he should not  
pay for them, the type will be mine, we are in want  
of them immediately. Please to send them to Mr  
Thompson & request him to forward them to me

Yours most truly Dear that comes from Providence  
Your immediate compliance with the above request  
will much Obedge and Humble Servt

Am. S. Hanson Esqr. John Parish

N<sup>o</sup> 10 The Bensons Family are as well as usual

The following is the list of what is  
wanted of type and flowers

Bold face

Two line Pica - upper and lower case with quads  
and spaces - no figures or signs - 3 alphabets

Double Great Primer - upper and lower case - 10 lbs

Real Double Pica - upper and lower - Roman and  
quantity of  
small Italic - 15 lbs

Two line Long Primer caps, with figures - \$ and £ signs  
4 alphabets

Double Pica open black - both upper and lower case  
enough to fill half an upper case

Great Primer antique - four alphabets

Double Great Primer antique - four alphabets

Flowers, &c.

Grecian border 3 pounds

Two pounds

Pica - Two pounds

Primer two lbs

Primer 2 do

do do do

Brooklyn October 23<sup>rd</sup> 1834

William L. Garrison Esq. (Dear Sir, Your causes — were duly entered and continued to the next & which sets on the 4<sup>th</sup> Tuesday in January next. I entered Mr Jacksons case first, & let several cases be entered before I entered the other cases. I think we shall compel Mr Jackson to have his case tried first, as he must withdraw it, as I cannot think of any reason he can possibly offer, to have it postponed. —

You spoke of employing more counsel. It will not be at all certain that more than one cause will be tried, that Court. If they should obtain damages to any amount you will prefer trying by another Jury should you beat Jackson or he should obtain very small damages, the others will withdraw or choose to have another Jury, as the question is the same in all the cases I think the Ct will continue on being requested. I therefore advise you to engage additional counsel in that case only, as by our rules, each Attorney concerned will charge 5 terms fee in each action, so that if they linger in Court will make quite a saving, you must not communicate the above to the Attorney as they will think I prevent their getting business, but I feel the interest of my Client to theirs. Respectfully yours  
John Parish